
 
 
 

 Discussion Item 

 
Date:  August 4, 2025  ​ Division:   
 
Subject:  Hazardous route update 
 
Background Information: 

●​ Each year, LISD administration brings forth hazardous routes to provide the safest routes 
possible for families and students as they travel to school on our transportation.   

●​ As discussed before in a prior board meeting, there might be other routes or areas 
uncovered that need to be added to the original list. 

 

Administrative Consideration: 
●​ LISD administration and the Transportation Department located an additional route to 

Memorial Elementary, Griffin Middle and The Colony High School near Windhaven PKWY 
and Josey Lane.  We recommend this get added to the original list of routes. 
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